
August 17, 2022 

Parents, 

 Welcome to a new school year.  We are so excited to have your students with us.  Here are 
the reminders for arrival and dismissal procedures.   

Bus riders 

Arrival 

 Will be dropped off at the Alamo entrance doors in front of the school at 7:25 am.  They 
may go to the cafeteria for breakfast or to first period/class. 

   Dismissal 

 Pre-K through 4th grade bus riders will load buses out of the gym foyer door by the bus 
barn area. 

 5th through 8th will be brought to the gym by their 8th period teachers.  They will enter the 
gym through the gym door and proceed to buses by the locker room exit door. 

 9th through 12th will exit the gym door in the gym to move to the bus loading area. 

Car riders 

  Arrival 

 Students will arrive in the morning through the Alamo entrance doors and go to the 
cafeteria or classroom.   

 Grades PK-12 will eat breakfast in the cafeteria.  Those choosing not to eat will go directly 
to their classroom or first period class. 

 Buses will drop off students no earlier than 7:25 am. Doors will open at 7:25 am at the 
Alamo entrance. 

 Grades 7th, and 8th will report to the gym for athletics or PE.  They will have breakfast 
during homeroom. 

 Do not park in the alley in front of the Alamo.  This is a no parking zone in the morning.  
Do not leave cars unattended.  Please park in the parking lot if you need to enter the 

building. 

 Grades PK-2 will stay in the cafeteria until moved to class by the aides.  All others will 

move to class or first period. 

 Dismissal 

 We will dismiss car riders from the gym entrance.  Students will sit in the bleachers 
nearest the foyer.   

 Parents will not be allowed to walk up to the car lines to pick up students. 

 Each family will be assigned a number during today’s pick up.  Please display this number 
in your car’s window to help us make dismissal as quickly as possible. 

 You will pull up to colored chair for your students to be loaded. 

 A staff member will bring and load your child in your car for you. 

 You may line up accordingly in front of the gym and go down the one way ally to exit the 
school area. 

 

Thanks again for being a Kopperl Eagle.  I am looking 
forward to another great school year. 

Brad Janek 
Principal 


